
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2017  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the English Literature GCSE some year 11 classes have studied the novel A 

Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens and will be completing a mock exam on the text at 

the end of November. We will be running a theatre trip to see a production of Charles 

Dickens’ novel A Christmas Carol performed as a play on Monday 27th November 

2017. The performance at the Old Vic Theatre, London starts at 7.30pm and finishes at 

approximately 10.00pm. Transports will be by coach and students are to meet at 

4.15pm outside the pupils’ entrance.  
 

Participation in the trip is not compulsory but it will be an ideal opportunity to see the 

story performed on stage and a useful revision tool. The performance stars the actor 

Rhys Ifans and has been offered to us at a concessionary price because some seats will a 

‘restricted view’. Please see: https://seatplan.com/london/old-vic-theatre/lilian-baylis-

circle/ for more information and please note that the price we have been given reflects 

this and no refunds are available. Tickets are extremely limited and available on a first 

come, first served basis. 

 

Students are permitted to bring money with them for programmes and souvenirs; 

however it is their responsibility and should be no more than £20.  Students should keep 

in mind that we are going to a theatre and should dress appropriately (eg no grubby 

trainers). 

 

The cost of the trip is £23.50 per student which covers their ticket and transport. 

Payment should be made online. Full payment must be received by Monday 16th 

October 2017 at the latest. If you are unsure about being able to meet the cost of the 

trip, please let us know and we can try to find a suitable arrangement. 

 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full 

details of the policy can be found on our website at https://www.sackville.w-

sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728  Peanuts or peanut related products are not 

allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for 

this trip.  If however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, 

please fill in the details on the attached slip. Please sign the permission slip to confirm 

that you have agreed to these arrangements and that arrangements have been made to 

collect your child when we return to school at approximately 11.30pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss L Wernham 

English Teacher 
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To: Miss L Wernham 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________ (name of 

student) of form _________ to attend the English trip to A Christmas Carol on 

Monday 27th November 2017, meeting by the pupils’ entrance at 4.15pm. I 
understand that good behaviour will be expected during the trip. 

 

I have paid £23.50 online    

 

Emergency contact telephone number ________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name (please print) _______________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) _________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) ________________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 


